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From: Kerr J (John) [REDACTED]  
Sent: 21 February 2022 12:35 
To: [REDACTED]; [REDACTED]; [REDACTED]; [REDACTED] 
Cc: [REDACTED];  [REDACTED]; [REDACTED] 
Subject: FW: Agricultural Fertiliser 
Importance: High 
 
SASA colleagues, 
 
Not sure who is best placed to pick this up… 
 
If a summit were to take place then demand reduction should be high on the agenda, 
though AIC may have a conflict of interest on that point.  
 
[REDACTED] 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
John Kerr | Head of Agriculture Policy Division | The Scottish Government 
D Spur, Saughton House Edinburgh EH11 3XD | Tel: [REDACTED]  | Mobile [REDACTED] | [REDACTED]  
 
 
From: [REDACTED]  
Sent: 21 February 2022 10:54 
To: Cabinet Secretary for Rural Affairs and Islands <CabSecRAI@gov.scot> 
Cc: Kerr J (John) [REDACTED]; Higgins K (Kate) [REDACTED]; Scottish Ministers 
<Scottish_Ministers@gov.scot> 
Subject: Agricultural Fertiliser 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Cabinet Secretary, 
 
Please find attached a letter from the Agricultural Industries Confederation highlighting ongoing 
industry concerns around the availability of fertilisers and consequent impacts on continuity of 
agricultural production. We, along with other stakeholders, would welcome the opportunity to 
discuss our concerns with yourself and officials.  
 
Kind Regards. 
 
 
[REDACTED] 
Policy Manager – AIC Scotland 
Head Office: Agricultural Industries Confederation, First Floor, Unit 4, The Forum, Minerva Business Park, 
Lynch Wood, Peterborough, PE2 6FT. Mobile: [REDACTED] |  Email: [REDACTED] | Tel:  [REDACTED] | 
Website: www.agindustries.org.uk  
Registered in England No:  316783 | SAT NAV : PE2 6HE 
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are not the intended recipient of this email, please delete it from your system and inform the sender.  The unauthorised use, disclosure or 
copying of this email, or any of the information it contains, is prohibited. Any opinion or information given in this email, which does not 
relate to the official business of AIC is not endorsed by the organisation.  Whilst AIC uses frequently updated anti-virus software, no liability 
can be accepted for any loss or damage arising from viruses contained in this transmission.  AIC is fully committed to protecting your privacy 
and personal information, for our full Privacy Notice please click here.  

 
 


